
Dear Neighbor, 

I hope this message finds you safe and well after the recent storm. As you may have noticed, our 

properties have sustained some damage, and I want to reach out to discuss potential repairs and 

ways we can support each other during this time. 

First and foremost, I believe it's important for us to assess the damages together. I am available 

this weekend to take a look at the affected areas. It might be beneficial to gather a list of what 

needs repair and strategize an approach for both of our homes. 

Additionally, if you require assistance with repairs or have any resources to share, please do not 

hesitate to let me know. We can work together to find local contractors who specialize in storm 

damage repair, ensuring both of our homes are restored efficiently. 

Let's also keep in mind that we're in this as a community. If you hear of any group efforts or 

neighborhood assistance programs, please share the information. 

Thank you, and I look forward to working together to get our homes back to good condition. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Phone Number] 


